

The Wickford C of E School

Newsletter



Headteacher: Mrs. Louise Johnson

Phone: 01268 733297

Website: <u>www.hearts-wickfordcofe.uk</u>

Email: wickfordcofe.admin@heartsacademy.uk

19th December 2018

ATTENDANCE

TARGET: 100%

WHOLE SCHOOL

ATTENDANCE FOR THIS

WEEK: 97.9%

CLASS ATTENDANCE:

Penguin: 93.9%

Wren: 98.6%

Puffin: 98.5%

Robin: 99.2%

Flamingo: 100%

Parrot: 97.9%

Dear Parent/Carer,

Well, what a wonderful term it has been! The children have worked so hard and the concerts could not have been better.

ATTENDANCE This term we have an overall school attendance percentage of 98.3%. Children with 100% attendance will be recognized when we return. Special badges will be received.

FUNDRAISING The Christmas concerts saw £218.15 raised for the charity focus this year - DIPG research. Thank you for giving so generously to this charity, the focus that is so close to our hearts.

As we move closer to the first Christmas without Olivia, we remember her in all that we do. How she has been included in some children's card writing, how she is remembered in our prayers and loved in our hearts.

MOMENT OF LOVELINESS

Thank you to Mrs Boswell, Ms Parker and Mrs Roberts for the Christmas dinner today! It was a wonderful dinner today. The team are perfectionists and the event memorable - crackers included!

Pen prizes and our first language prizes were given out in church today, well done to the children who were recognised for their effort this term.

A big thank you to FACES that have once again provided our children with some really wonderful experiences. Thank you to all for their hard work and constant support to the school.

HIRE THE HALL

Need to organise a children's party? Need some space to run an event? If so, please note that the school hall is available for hire. Prices start at £85 for a three hour slot, but we can arrange bookings for shorter or longer periods to suit your needs. Just call into the office if you are interested.

Have a wonderful Christmas. We return on Monday 7th January 2019.

Mrs Johnson and the CofE team.